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DR. JOHN J. BELL, SUPERINTENDENT 
          Administrative Offices - 236 Route 6 & 209 - Milford, PA  18337 

 (570) 296-1804  
 
 

January 8, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Delaware Valley School District was notified today of seven confirmed cases of 
coronavirus COVID-19 as follows: 

DDPS - 1 DDMS - 2 DVHS - 4   

We are now at 68 cases total since the start of the school year.  All of our schools except the 
high school have a threshold of two cases in a rolling 14-day time period to cause a short-term 
shutdown while the high school has a threshold of six cases.  These thresholds were set jointly 
by the state departments of health and education.  
 
Since Dingman-Delaware Middle School (DDMS) had two cases today, it will be 100% 
remote on Monday. This means all DDMS students will stay home and learn remotely using 
their Chromebooks and Schoology.  The staff will report to work as usual on Monday.  The in-
person students can physically return to the school on Tuesday. 
 
Again, this is DDMS only!  All other schools are operating on their regular schedule.   
 
The grab and go lunch pick-up on the DD campus on Monday from 9:30-10:30 will still 
happen like usual.  This is open to all families. 
 
Sincerely, 
John J. Bell 
John J. Bell, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 


